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Congratulations, Samandar!

You did it! You are in. Your hard work and talents are impressive and we want you at Loyno. 
 
On behalf of the Admissions Committee, I am excited to inform you that you have been accepted
to Loyola University New Orleans for the Fall 2021 term. 
 
You are going to make a significant difference in the Loyola community of high achieving learners. This
decision reflects our confidence in your ability to make a significant contribution to our community. As a result
of your outstanding academic performance, we are pleased to award you the Loyola Scholarship in the
amount of $20,000 annually. 
 
Be sure to celebrate!! Not only did you get in to a selective university, you also received a scholarship award.
You have arrived. Not just at the doorstep of campus, but at the beginning of the rest of your life. Welcome to
the Wolf Pack! 
 
Say  “Yes” to Loyola!

● Submit your enrollment deposit by May 1st by visiting loyno.edu/deposit. You have been issued
a Campus-Wide Identification Number, which will allow you to make your deposit online. Your CWID is: 
10339181.

● To begin the financial aid process, please submit your FAFSA as soon as possible. Once your application
has been reviewed, the Office of Financial Aid will prepare a customized award letter reflecting your total
aid offer.

Samandar, congratulations to you and your family on this tremendous accomplishment. Your 
Admissions Counselor, Doug Umberger, recommended you to the admissions committee and believes you will
be a wonderful addition to our community - and I agree! Your admission to Loyola is contingent upon your
graduation from high school and a review of your final high school transcript. If you have any questions about
enrolling at Loyola, please do not hesitate to reach out to your counselor directly.  
 
On behalf of the entire Loyola family, Welcome to the Wolf Pack. Now, go and celebrate! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Harvey Guillermo Werner 
Director of Undergraduate Admissions 
Loyola University New Orleans 
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